OCTOBER 2, 2024
WEDNESDAY

SPECIAL MEETING...

2024 BUDGET ADOPTION
MEETING

FOR THE
TOWN OF MONON

@ 6:15 PM
in the
Town Hall Conference Room

The Council of the Town of Monon met on Wednesday, October 2, 2024 @ 6:15 pm in the
upstairs conference room at the Monon Town Hall.

Members present were President Ken Hickman, Vice-president Ron Benakovich, Toni
Onken, Chris Franklin and Jamie Myers. Also present was Clerk - Treasurer Annette
Sipkema.

President Hickman called the meeting to order at 6:15 pm.
*There were four residents in attendance...

The 2024 Budget Adoption meeting started. President Hickman stated that the budget
remained the same as it was at the time of the Budget Hearing. Pres. Hickman explained
that once the budget is submitted in Gateway no changes are allowed. Pres. Hickman read
aloud the Notice to the Taxpayers that was published on the State's Gateway site. President
Hickman stated that Chris Franklin and Jamie Myers, Volunteer Firefighters, are required to
abstain from voting on the budget due to state statute.

Resident Terry Saunders expressed her satisfaction with the clerk’s conservative approach to
the 2025 budget. Terry Saunders also inquired as to whether each individual line item is
also set in stone once the budget is submitted in Gateway. Clerk-Sipkema said she would
need to look into that and get back with her.

Ron Benakovich made a motion to approve the 2025 budget as
presented. Toni Onken seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Ron Benakovich made the motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:23 pm.
Ken Hickman seconded the motion. The motion carried.
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